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Save the Date - Strategic Plan Community Input Session
All parents and community members are invited to register for a Community Input

Session on Year 1 Implementation of the district’s strategic plan. The event will be held
via Zoom on Thursday, May 20th, at 7:00 pm. Breakout sessions will be facilitated by

parent representatives on the district’s Strategic Plan Stakeholder Voice &
Engagement Committee. Registration is available here 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIvdeGvrDooH9D68lESPw2SmqprhKQO3TvQ
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIvdeGvrDooH9D68lESPw2SmqprhKQO3TvQ


Central School families

and staff members

donated 1,141 items to

the Food Bank Network of

Somerset County! A BIG

thank you goes to the

Central School PTO for

organizing the food drive!

The superheroes from Angelo
L. Tomaso (ALT) School were
back at it again, participating

in the 2021 Pennies for
Patients annual fundraising

program.

 
 

The Board of Education continued its annual practice of highlighting students from

each school during its most recent meeting. Click here to learn more about “a day

in the life” at Mt. Horeb School.

Mr. Heaney and the grade 5 students
planted a tree in honor of Earth Day.
This is an annual Woodland tradition! 

News From the Schools

Warren Middle School Students
Receive National Recognition

Science Day at
Woodland

Central School fourth grade writers
celebrated the completion of a

research and writing project with a
fun, outdoor writer’s celebration on

Friday, April 23.

 
 

https://www.newjerseyhills.com/echoes-sentinel/news/angelo-l-tomaso-school-superheroes-raise-5k-through-cancer-fundraiser-in-warren/article_88567b8e-3860-5e6b-b350-9673c386d15e.html#utm_campaign=blox&utm_source=twitter&utm_medium=social
https://www.wevideo.com/view/2155301361
https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/warren-township-schools-shining-brighter-every-day/articles/warren-middle-school-students-receive-national-recognition
https://www.newjerseyhills.com/echoes-sentinel/news/warrens-central-school-celebrates-fourth-grade-writers/article_a8c4c2e6-9de2-5e04-9bab-ab2ad4ce4c75.html#utm_campaign=blox&utm_source=twitter&utm_medium=social


Winter/Spring Art

Magazine
Here

Thank you to the

Contributing Artists and

Mrs.Lettire as the editor.  

Earth Day 2021 

Mrs. Cirrotti's students planted sunflower
seeds that are growing very nicely.  

Mt Horeb grade 2 students completed their science unit on
butterflies by having a butterfly release!

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
https://www.warrentboe.org/pdf/features/Winter-Spring%202021%20Art%20Magazine.pdf


B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  M e e t i n g                

B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  M e e t i n g

5 / 1 0 / 2 0 2 1

5 / 2 4 / 2 0 2 1

Parents and guardians must enroll
their child (new student) into the
Warren Township School District

via the Registration Portal. All
registration information and

instructions can be found on the
district website. Please share this
information with your friends and

neighbors within the Warren
Township community.

SUBS NEEDED
Are you or someone you know

interested in applying for a substitute
teacher position?  Please contact Mrs.

Sandra Dodd, Secretary 
Office of the Superintendent

908-753-5300, ext. 5702 or
sdodd@warrentboe.org

Kindergarten and
New Student
Registration

Upcoming Events

The WMS 7th grade quiz bowl team placed first (out of 44 teams
throughout the nation) in the 7th-grade division of the 2021

America Answers Competition! 

https://www.warrentboe.org/humanresources/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/registration/

